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6 September 1983

Mr. F.J. Smrcina '
P.O. Box 1645
Valdosta, GA 31601
Dear Mr. Smrcina:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the 
use of the Lomax facilities during the three (3) day Voter 
Education Seminar.

It is efforts such as these that get the ball rolling towards 
combating voter apathy in this area. Your participation in this 
effort made the endeavor even more effective. "

We suggest that you take advantage of our services if you 
should need us. Again, your contribution was greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

Willie Houseal
Executive Director
Winnersvilie Coalition Consultants (WCC)
WH/ph


